
 

 

  
 
 

 
Today's Prayer 

Listen or read the Prayer for the Day and join in with thousands of others saying these words. 
Today's Prayer | The Church of England 

 
24/25 Issue No 38                                           Friday 11 July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
We are delighted to inform you that our top String 
Quartet performed in the National Festival of 
Music for Youth at the CBSO Centre, in 
Birmingham yesterday. They were absolutely 
fantastic. They were cool, calm and collected 
under pressure, and performed with incredible 
maturity, communication, and expression. Their 
playing was wonderfully musical and technically 
brilliant. The Mentors' feedback was 
exceptionally complimentary. Well done to all 
four students; the Music Department is 
immensely proud of you. 
A video of their performance can be viewed 
HERE  

The Year 9 French students enjoyed an enriching 
cultural trip to Paris, where they explored iconic 
monuments and gained valuable life 
experiences. The students embraced the 
opportunity to sharpen their language skills and 
grow as confident and capable leaders.   
https://youtu.be/BzNDR-Y-hyA 

 

 

Year 8, 9, 10 Celebration of Achievement 
Events  
This week we have celebrated the achievements 
of students in Years 8,9 &10. It was wonderful to 
share our celebrations with our wider community 

Congratulations to 18 students who have 
succeeded in an Attendance Challenge 

this term.  They will each receive a goody 
bag and entry into a draw to win an 
Amazon voucher at the end of term.  

Please log into Go4 Schools to see if your 
child has achieved attendance over 95% 

this year! 

 

https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer/todays-prayer
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FrXWsmdTvuao&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Ca25f3a64401141817a5b08ddc089cdfb%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638878420283992919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nlZP%2BQ60kn6ZprEq%2B5o2CFUg4PrKJUQKDoh8Z8BK2dg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FBzNDR-Y-hyA&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C5fbbc05a96bb424279ca08ddc0778fef%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638878341944305143%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JBEev1VxQWvngrUrfbBaZYpvhBDKBfOHpVt0d2adjbc%3D&reserved=0


 
   

 
 
  

of parents and governors. We are looking 
forward to celebrating with Year 7 next week.  

 

 
Lost Property  
All lost property items from the Summer Term will 
be retained until the end of term. Any unclaimed 
items will be given to charity on Wednesday 
23 July 2025. To ensure that student have the 
opportunity to retrieve any missing belongings, 
please remind them to visit the Lost Property 
room. There is a ‘Lost Property’ page on the 
school's website, where you can check for your 
child’s lost items HERE. 
Parents/ Carers, please make every effort to 
write your child/ren's name on belongings to 
help us return lost items. Thank you for your 
cooperation in helping us manage lost property 
efficiently. 
 
Vegetable Cake Sale 
To raise funds for the Garden Club, we are 
putting on a vegetable cake sale, near Eds Place 
on Wednesday 16 July. Please remind your child 
to come and try some delicious VEGETABLE 
cakes: carrot, courgette or rhubarb. £1.50 each, 
cash only please.  
Ed’s Eco-Club 

In January, Ed’s Eco-club asked the site team to 

leave a few areas unmown to help promote 

biodiversity. We are thrilled that those areas are 

thriving with many species using the flora for 

pollination and for habitat. These areas have 

always been traditionally mown short. We are 

looking forward to expanding these areas next 

year and perhaps even completing a BioBlitz in 

the future to check for the increase in 

biodiversity.  

Thank you to Mrs Shaw from the site team for 

liaising with the landscapers to allow this to 

happen. 

 

MathsWatch Over the Summer 
While we recognise the importance of a well-
earned break, students can lose some of the 
valuable skills they've developed during the year. 
To help keep their maths skills sharp, we’ve 
unlocked all homework tasks from this academic 
year on MathsWatch. Students are welcome to 
revisit these and aim for 100%—though this is 
entirely optional. 
 
GCSE Results Day – Year 11 

Year 11 results day this year is Thursday 21 
August 2025. Students' results will be available 
to collect from school from 9am - 11am. Students 
can log on to their Go4Schools account from 
10am to also view their results. An email with 
more detail was sent out this week to all 
parents/carers. A copy of the letter can be 

viewed HERE. Please also ensure that you update 

any change of address with the school, as GCSE 
certificates will be delivered to school in 
November and then sent out to the addresses we 
hold on our system at that time. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%2Fessentials%2Flost-property%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C27d5ff29c30141b4e1ca08ddbc8b5bc1%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638874028910403159%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TtprOEUtcLbARI7%2BvAk1evVj%2BZvR%2B%2F5DmJIr1LZwnKc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2025%2F07%2FResults-student-Invitation-letter-summer-25.docx&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Cbbe6054b8f9443e5091108ddc086fee4%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638878408217579806%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=24MzSmcxGN0XURhYDUzHkceFhRl774skT%2FBud0xnSww%3D&reserved=0


 
   

 
 
  

Shanghai - Year 8 Parents 
Click the link below to view information about 
next year’s Shanghai visit, which our current 
Year 8 students will be involved in. Year 8 Parent 
Letter 
 
Message from our Safeguarding Team  
We all want children to become happy, confident 
adults so to support their development, it is 
important that every child has someone they trust 
that they can ask for help. 
As their parent or carer, it's up to you to talk to 
them when you think they need a nudge in the 
right direction and to share news or information 
that’ll affect their lives. There will be times when 
children need advice or support and also be 
times when you need to explain something that 
might upset them. 
The NSPCC have advice to help you decide how 
to talk to your child in an age-appropriate and 
supportive way. But you know your child best, so 
trust your judgement about what’s going to work 
for them: How to talk to children about difficult 
topics | NSPCC 
 
Careers 
We are delighted to announce that we are 
changing our careers platform from XELLO to 
UNIFROG, courtesy of funding provided to the 
school by the Foundation Trustees. 
The purchase will further support and improve 
our delivery of careers education in the school, 
ensuring access for all. Our aim is to increase 
parental and student engagement with our 
careers offer and UNIFROG will help support this 
change. UNIFROG helps students (and parents) 
understand careers progression through school 
and onwards through Post-16 to College,  
University or apprenticeship. It helps explore 
student’s interests, enabling them to record any 
activities, clubs or outside school hobbies etc, 
which will eventually support their applications.  
The package will also support them to find 
education and training opportunities. 
In addition to this, the package enables teachers 
to keep track of any careers activities students 
have done, encouraging conversations around 
their future. Next year Tutors will deliver short 
lessons during tutor-time based around student's 
exploring possibilities, managing careers, 
creating opportunities, balancing work and life 
and seeing the big picture. For more information, 
visit About - Unifrog. If you have any questions, 

please email our Careers Co-ordinator: 
TLG@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk 

 

Local Events, Opportunities and Activities  

 
 

 
 
 

https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Shanghai-Visit-Letter-Year-8.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Shanghai-Visit-Letter-Year-8.pdf
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nspcc.org.uk%2Fkeeping-children-safe%2Fsupport-for-parents%2Ftalking-about-difficult-topics%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Cf2ed31010af24987926b08ddbecc02ec%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638876505630198038%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6RapXOm4ckqucYzWrrfNszT2%2FoHzYI7BXNXNKFNSoMY%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nspcc.org.uk%2Fkeeping-children-safe%2Fsupport-for-parents%2Ftalking-about-difficult-topics%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Cf2ed31010af24987926b08ddbecc02ec%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638876505630198038%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6RapXOm4ckqucYzWrrfNszT2%2FoHzYI7BXNXNKFNSoMY%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.unifrog.org%2Fabout%23data-and-terms&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C66d74027bfd648f62f3b08ddbe3530c3%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638875857874116953%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=w4ws%2FxFlY%2BnWB2AhUoJdYlKEv6PcH2D%2BHxg%2B3rtOke0%3D&reserved=0
mailto:TLG@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk


 
   

 
 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
   

 
 
  

 
 
Summer School Grade Booste Programme  -  
Click the link for full details about the Summer 
School Grade Booster Programme at The 
Community Schools—designed to support 
children who may need additional academic or 
emotional support during the holidays. 
GCSE and KS3 
Community School Programme 
 
In Person tutoring at our Bury St Edmunds 
Learning Centre: 
Most subjects, 3 hour sessions, £86 a session 
 
Online Interactive Group lessons 
Maths Foundation, Maths Higher, English 
Language, Biology and Chemistry 
4 x 1 hour lessons each subject, Max 6 students 
per session, £60 per student per subject. 
  
1:1 online sessions most subject areas,                                                                                                     
4 x 1 hour sessions £130 per student. 
 
 

 
 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2025%2F07%2FSummer-School-Timetable-2025_2.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C3e8b4166306c43ffe20b08ddc067fc82%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638878275059935281%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WyAvvoCmUZ4yqPi0ON2kmoDbP%2F%2B4V%2Bt%2FSTh9H9sAus0%3D&reserved=0


 
   

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook 
King Edward VI School Facebook 
 
Follow us on Instagram  
King Edward VI School Instagram 
 
Follow our SEND Instagram page 
KEVI Learning Hub Instagram 

 
Everyone at King Edwards would like to 
wish you a scorching weekend. 
 
 

 
Deri O’Regan 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw


 
   

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates for your Diary  
Term Dates  2024-2025, 2025-2026 & 2026-2027 

Additional information can be found on the calendar page of the website. 

Mon 14 – Tues 15 July  Transition Days 

Wed 16 July  Sports Day  

Thurs 17 July  Reward Trips  

Thurs 17 July Year 10 Results Published 

Fri 18 July  Year 7 Celebration of Achievement 

Mon 21 July HouseFest  

Tues 22 July End of term (1.20pm finish for students) 

 

Thought for the Week: 

 

The world has only as much power over you as you give it. 
 

Sri Nisargadatta Maharaj 
 

All past issues of this Newsletter are available on our website. 

https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2024-2025.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2025-2026.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2026-2027.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/the-school-calendar/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/parents/parent-bulletin/

